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Happy Spring! What a great time of the year to get out and try something new. Join us this month
for one of our many creative and social opportunities!
Memory Cafés 
Registration is not required for Memory Cafés unless otherwise indicated.  Please see the next
pages for information about the date and location of each café.
Special Events
FVMP hosts special events throughout the month.  For more information please visit our website or
call (920) 225-1711. 
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New Memory Café
Location! 

Location Change! 

Page 3 

Due to the carpet
being replaced at

Neenah Public Library,
our April Memory

Café will be held at
Valley VNA. 
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New Program: Memory Link 

New Program: Aging & IDD
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Physical Movement

Nutrition and Food-Focused Education

Cognitive Fitness

Creative and Expressive Activities

Mindfulness and Relaxation Techniques

Technology-Based Engagement

Intergenerational Programs

Service Projects

Community Engagement and Outings

Mindworks is a facilitated program designed for people with early symptoms of
dementia or memory loss. The curriculum provides opportunities for enhanced social
connections, while promoting brain health and overall wellness.  Mindworks also
provides a respite opportunity for caregivers while their loved ones attend the
program. 
 

Our Mindworks Program Includes:

We ask that all Mindworks participants follow any COVID-19 policies set forth by
FVMP, Goodwill, Fox Valley Technical College, and Oshkosh Public Library. 

Classes are scheduled on the following days from 11:00AM - 2:00PM
Tuesdays and Thursdays at Goodwill Community Campus in Menasha  
Wednesdays at Fox Valley Technical College in Appleton  
Thursdays at Oshkosh Public Library in Oshkosh

Cost is $10 per session and includes lunch
 

To learn more and sign up, email: courtney@foxvalleymemoryproject.org 
or call 920-225-1724.

Mindworks Class
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Caregiver Support Groups

The TLC Caregiver Support Group will meet on Tuesday April 12th and April 26th. 
Join us in a supportive and safe environment to share, interact, listen, and learn with other
caregivers and care partners of those with a memory loss disability. This group is specific to

dementia caregivers. 
Registration is required. Email harper@foxvalleymemoryproject.org. 
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You are welcome to join our newest support group, offered specifically for men who are caring for
a loved one living with dementia. Join us in an open and relaxing social hour, sharing the joys and

challenges of the dementia journey.
Our next meeting will be on Monday, April 4th at 10:00 AM




Page 8 

Do you have a loved one living in a long-term care facility? We created a group to support caregivers
who have transitioned their loved one to a healthcare community including places like skilled nursing,

assisted living, memory care, or another facility. 
Our next meeting will be on Thursday, April 14th at 1:00 PM



Lunch Bunch Group

This month on the 4th Friday (changed due to Good Friday) at 11:00AM, participants,
care partners, and friends meet together at a local restaurant to enjoy lunch

together. This “Lunch Bunch” includes a meal and drink for just $10 per person. 



Join us on Friday, April 22nd at Hollanders Pub & Grill
1820 E Main Street, Little Chute 



Register online or by phone in advance to save your seat! 

To register please call 920-225-1711.
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Caregiver Resources 
Did you know that Fox Valley Memory Project can help direct you to community

resources that can help you? Examples could include helping you connect to respite
care funding, providing you with information on managing behavioral symptoms of

dementia, or sending you materials to read regarding the caregiver journey.
Whatever it may be, we are here to make sure that you are supported. 

Call 920-225-1711 to speak about caregiver resources today!



On a Positive Note Chorus

On a Positive Note will practice again every Tuesday at 
St. Margaret Mary in Neenah.

We start at 3:00 PM but recommend that people arrive at 2:45 PM to get there
before the school lets out. 

We encourage people to join us!

Connections Through Music 
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Want to join On a Positive Note?
Call Susan at 920-739-8695.

Classes are held on Fridays from 10:00 - 11:00 AM 
Expressive Therapies, LLC

245 N Metro Drive, Appleton
This class is currently full. Please watch for other opportunities for this

program again in the fall!





Resources from the Community
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